
Dear All Users,  

Please note that, downtime schedule of SAP-ERP, SRM E-Tendering & Employee Portal 

systems notified earlier for 20-Jan-2024 published earlier is cancelled due to 

administrative reasons. Therefore, these systems will be available to all end user as 

usual. 

 

With Regards, 

CO User Support 


